
 
 
To:  NADE Board of Directors 
From:  Marcia Golden, NDPW Chair 
Date:  23 February 2023 
Subject: Mid-Year Report 
 
 
National Disability Professionals Week will be celebrated June 19-23, 2023. However, 
we understand that some Chapters may need to spread the celebration out through the 
month of June. The committee will ask that submission for the NDPW award be turned in 
by Friday, July 7, 2023. The Chapters will compete for first and second place awards to 
given at the National Training Conference.  The first-place chapter will receive $25, and 
the second-place chapter will receive $15. The NDPW committee met on Feb 23rd to 
choose a theme. We would like to submit for the Boards approval: KEEP YOUR HEAD 
IN THE GAME AND WIN ONE FOR THE DISABLED. The chapter who submitted 
this year’s theme was THADE. THADE will be awarded a check for $10 at the National 
Training Conference if the theme is approved by the board. 
  
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Marcia Golden 
Committee Chair 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


